
 

 

          

Minutes of the Daviess County Commission 

October 16, 2024 
 

 
The Honorable Daviess County Commission met on this 16th day of October 2024 at 8:00 a.m. Jim 
Ruse, Presiding Commissioner called the meeting to order. David Cox, 1st District, and Wayne 
Uthe, 2nd District are present. 
 
The Commission approved last week’s minutes, and invoices for payment.  
 
James Lewis, Road and Bridge Supervisor updated the Commission on the projects they have 
worked on since last Wednesday. The crew finished mowing brush for a landowner.  
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Plaster repairs are still ongoing in other areas around the Courthouse. The sidewalk project is 
underway and will be completed by Friday, October 18th.  
The Commission is still reviewing an ordinance for Courthouse Security and Procedures. 
 
BRIDGES: 
 
The Commission reviewed BRO Progressive Invoice #14. David Cox made a motion to approve the 
invoice, and Wayne Uthe seconded the motion. 3 – Aye, 0 – No. 
 
The Commission reviewed the list of deficient bridges and officially chose five bridges to submit to 
MoDot for the 2027 and beyond bridge list. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 
 
Approved:  

                                                                                                                                              

_______________________   _____________________   _______________________ 

Presiding Commissioner    1st District Commissioner      2nd District Commissioner 

 

Attest: 

       ____________________________  Date __________________ 
County Clerk           768 


